
 
 
Headteacher: Mr Iain Horner 

Chesterton CE Primary School
Alchester Road

Chesterton
BICESTER
Oxfordshire 
OX26 1UN

Telephone: 01869 252498
Email: office.3082@chesterton.oxon.sch.uk

Website: www.chesterton.oxon.sch.uk 
 

Monday February 10th 2025 

Travelling to School Questionnaire  
Dear Parents and Carers,  

The School Council is currently looking at ways to make travelling to school as active, safe and 
sustainable as possible for the whole school community. The information gathered from this 
survey will help us to make sure our plans reflect the views of parents/ carers whilst determining 
travel related priorities going forward.  

1. Which year group and house is/are your child/children in? 
 
 

2. How do you normally travel to school? 
 
 

3. Why do you travel in this way? 

 

4. Do you sometimes travel in any other ways? If so, how? 

 

5. How would you like to travel to school? 
 
 

6. What stops you from travelling in your preferred way? What would help you to travel in your 
preferred way? 
 

 

7. Is there anything you would like to tell us (good or bad) about your journey to school? 
 

 

Please return this questionnaire by 25th February. Each returned questionnaire will earn 1 House 
Point.  

Yours sincerely, The School Council  


